
 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission 

Mauritius 

Investor Alert against Tralian Trade Ltd. and Metal Roi 

The Financial Services Commission (the “FSC”) is issuing this Investor Alert pursuant to section 

6(g) of the Financial Services Act 2007.  

 

The FSC has recently received a complaint against a Company Metal Roi, an online expansion 

project of Tralian Trade Ltd.  Tralian Trade Ltd. presents itself as being licensed by the FSC as a 

Category 1 Global Business Company.    

 

The FSC hereby informs the public that Tralian Trade Ltd. and Metal Roi are not and have 

not, at any time, been licensed by the FSC.  

 

The public is advised to exercise extreme caution in conducting any transactions with Tralian 

Trade Ltd. and Metal Roi. 

 

The public is invited to provide the FSC with any relevant information which may assist the FSC 

in its regulatory duties. 
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